
All Southside Elementary School Students will have a bracelet placed 

on their wrist during the school day in order to enter and participate 

that evening. Students who have their bracelets will be given a stocking 

to hold their surprises at the first station. 

 

Parents will drive their child through the different Christmas themes. 

Teachers will be dressed in different Christmas costumes to go with 

their area. As parents and students drive to each station, a staff 

member will have an item that will be placed into their stocking. Each 

student will receive a book at the very end.  

 

Please refer to the map on the back as how to enter the drive and 

how to drive through to the very end for the books.  

 

Reminders: 

1. This is only for students who attend Southside Elementary School. 

    ***Bracelets will be placed on your child’s wrist and they must have  

    that on for the vehicle to proceed into the drive through area. 

2. Parents and students will remain in their vehicles throughout the    

    event.  

3. Drive to each station to receive a surprise for the stocking. 

4. Please keep the line moving. Save conversations with staff for a  

    later time.   

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Everyone will stay in the 
       vehicle all the way around 
     while the vehicle moves from 
               station to station. 

                     Back of School building 
 
 

 
Southside Elementary 

School 
 
 
 

          Main entrance/front of building 

Enter on Manning Drive 

 

                  Exit on Paschal Blvd. 

  

 

Playground 


